Green Valley Voice

Green Valley Public School

We're here to inspire students to be the best they can be

PH 9607 8710, 9607 9189 E: greenvally-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au, SMS 0428 4617 28

www.greenvally-p.schools.nsw.edu.au

Issue 21 Term 4 Week 10

Monday 11th December 2023



PRINCIPAL'S REPORT

Every year I say it and every year I am unfortunately correct: the year goes too fast. Here we are once again at the last week of the school year. Students are ready for a well deserved break and teachers are busily winding up their time with their classes whilst preparing for an exciting year ahead.

This year I write this column with a mix of feelings because I'm taking some leave at the start of next year. I will be taking all of term 1 to use this time to not only take some personal time for travel and other family matters but also to think about the idea of retiring. So potentially this newsletter may be my last. Whilst it's not a definite goodbye, it might signal a change coming my way.

Our school has been like a second home for me, filled with learning, growing, and sharing moments with all of you—students, teachers, staff, and parents.

I fondly remember the times we laughed, faced challenges, and celebrated successes together. Those moments have made our school what it is today. Your hard work, kindness, and working together have shaped our school into something really special.

Thinking about the possibility of retiring makes me grateful. Thanks to the students for bringing joy and curiosity every day. Thanks to the teachers and staff for your dedication and support. To the parents, thanks for trusting us with your children's education.

Even if I'm not here for more messages, I know our school is in good hands. The story we've created together will keep going with all of you.

Whether our paths stay connected or take different turns, I want to say a big thank you for being a part of this chapter in my life. The memories we've made will always have a special place in my heart.

Thanks for all your hard work, support, and for making our school a fantastic place to be.

During term one, the school will be in the extremely capable hands of Mrs Nicole Reilly.

Enjoy the upcoming break with your children and all the best for the festive season.

B Warwick,

Principal



COVID 19

Please remember in the interest of the safety of all, that even though your child may not test positive to COVID 19 they must be symptom free to attend school. This helps prevent the spread of any other illnesses as well.

SCHOOL SHOES

When shoe shopping for 2024, please remember that Green Valley Public School is a full black school shoe school. Please do not buy school shoes with any other colour (including laces) anywhere on them. When purchasing shoes for school next year, please make sure you adhere to the school policy.

ACCEPTABLE



UNACCEPTABLE unless sports day or mufti











DIARY DATES

Dates are subject to change due to unforeseen circumstances. Changed dates are underlined.

DECEMBER

- 3-6 Presentation Day
- 12 Student Leaders announced at 3-6 Presentation
- Last Day of SRE
- **Buzz Day**
- 13 15 15 Year 6 send off from hall at 2:30pm

30 School Development Day 31 School Development Day

FEBRUARY

- 1 Students in Years 1-6 return for 2024 9 Swimming Carnival *Michael Wenden Pool Miller*



2024 CLASSES When forming classes for 2024, please take into consideration the following for my child who is currently in year in class				
Name	Signed	Date		

ENROLMENTS 2024

Please complete this slip and return it to the school office if your child/children are not returning to Green Valley PS for 2024 or will be returning but later in the 2024 school year (must be by the end of Term 1 2024 to maintain their place at GVPS)

Year 6 students need not return this form

My child/children2024.		will not be returning to Green Valley PS in
They will be moving to the fo	llowing school	
	OR	
My child/childrenstart of the 2024 school year.		will not be returning to Green Valley PS for the
They will return to Green Val	ley PS by	
	(Date)	
Name	Signature	Date













COMMUNITY SPONSORSHIP

Community advertisements are at the request of the sponsor and are not necessarily an endorsement by the school of the products or services of the advertiser.



This space is available for advertising. The cost of an advertisement is \$50.00 per term for business card size in full colour. If you wish to take up this offer, please contact the school office for more details.

Christian Elizabeth Early Learning Centre

299 Whitford Road, Green Valley, NSW, 2168

Phone 02 9826 7338 0466 617 774 Mobile

christianelizabethelc@outlook.com **Email**

Web www.christianelizabethelc.com.au



 Science and Exploration · Physical Development

· Music and Movement

Mathematics

Creative Arts

Educational School

Readiness Program

 Language and Literacy · Pre-reading and Writing

Accredited Centre

Before & After School Care 9826 0266 University Trained Teachers 161 Green Valley Road (Cnr Currawong Street) Green Valley 2168



United OOSH Services

For Safe, inclusive & genuine CARE for your child! Before and After School Care

and THE ORIGINAL & BEST Vacation care Program in town

Before School Care 6am - 9am After School Care 2.30pm - 6pm Vacation Care 6am - 6pm

*Prices as low as \$5 per day, per child!! (Pending CCS) ACCS Applicants welcome!















